
Exhibit 4  
 
KDAD STA Request  
 
 
KDAD has had to discontinue operation at its pending, licensed site due to damage to the 
utility power lines feeding this site. KDAD cannot continue operation. Utility power 
cannot be feasibly repaired at this time. Auxiliary power was attempted in the form of an 
AC generator, but refueling became impossible for the same reasons repairing utility 
power isn’t feasible. Without utility power for its transmitter, KDAD is not able to 
operate as specified on its license.  
 
KDAD requests to operate at 1kW ERP from a site near their city of license, specifically 
42-44-34N 105-24-18W at 30m AGL (-52m HAAT). This site will entirely cover the city 
of license (Douglas WY) with a 70 dBu signal or greater. The proposed operation will not 
result in increased coverage of the currently licensed (pending) facility’s 60 dBu contour.  
 
The proposed site is an existing tower with no other high power transmitters collocated. 
As such, the proposed facility is excluded from environmental processing as detailed in 
exhibit 3. Rf Exposure levels are 36.4% of public exposure levels.  
 
KDAD has pending a request for modification of license, in File No. BMPH-
20070119AEQ.  Upon grant of this application, KDAD will relocate its facilities to the 
proposed site and will be able to operate with facilities that comply with authorized 
operating parameters. 
 
KDAD respectfully requests temporary authority to operate with the specified facilities 
until such time as a construction permit is obtained. 
 
Jon Hosford  
Dir. of Engineering  
(802) 223-2396  
Northeast Broadcasting  
169 River St  
Montpelier VT 05602  
Cc: AI, EF, SS  
 


